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13th May 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Smithills Open Farm – 14th July 2015 

It’s been a successful Nursery Year so far and as it’s nearly drawing to a close, we wanted to give the children the 
opportunity to attend an end of year school trip to Smithills Open Farm in Bolton.  

 
The trip will take place on Tuesday 14th July. We are planning to leave school at 9.30am, travelling by coach. We 

would still require children to arrive at Nursery at the normal time of 8.45am.  We will be returning to school at 

approximately 3.15pm.  
 

As we will not arrive back at school in time for lunch, we are requesting that the children bring a packed lunch on 
that day. Children who are entitled to free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch. All children who have 

a school meal can be provided with a school packed lunch if they would like one, alternatively they may bring their 

own packed lunch from home. If your child normally has a packed lunch, could you please place their lunch in a 
plastic bag, with your child’s name on the bag.  

 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper, 

appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip will be provided. We would 
recommend that you also send your child in wellington boots and a rain proof coat. 

 

A contribution of £20.00 to help cover costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive sufficient contributions, 
the trip may have to be cancelled. Please return your slip and payment to the school office in an envelope with 

your child's name, class, and what the slip/payment is for by Wednesday 17th June 2015.  Alternatively, 
payment can be made via SIMS Agora. 

 

Finally, if you are able to come and help us with the trip, please speak to your child’s Key Worker. If you would like 
to volunteer to help, we want to make you aware that Parents/Carers who are pregnant should avoid contact with 

lambing ewes. This includes touching or feeding them. 
 

Kind Regards 
 

The Nursery Staff 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Smithills Open Farm – 14th July 2015 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________________ Class:  Nursery 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to the Smithills Open Farm     [   ] 

I enclose a contribution of £20.00         [   ] 
My child receives free school meals and will require a packed lunch for the trip    [   ] 

 

Choice of Sandwich: 
Ham    [   ]  Egg   [   ]  Cheese   [   ]  Tuna   [   ]  Hummus   [   ] 

 
Emergency Contact No: _________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Signed : _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)    Date: __________________ 


